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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER  

BY THE CONNÉTABLE OF ST. MARY 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 13th NOVEMBER 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 20th NOVEMBER 2023 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Chief Minister provide the annual budget, and the actual expenditure broken down into staff and 

ancillary costs, for the Data Protection Tribunal; and, where Tribunal members are voluntary, will she also 

provide an estimate of unpaid time worked by such members?” 

 

Answer 

 

The Data Protection Tribunal was replaced by the Data Protection Authority in 2018.   

 

The information that the Connétable has requested is publicly available in the 2022 annual report of the 

Jersey Office of the Information Commissioner: joic-2022-annualreport.pdf (jerseyoic.org).  

 

Details on remuneration of staff can be found on p.78 and p.95. 

 

The Authority does not rely on volunteers. 

 

 

 

 

https://jerseyoic.org/media/c2fnvsm1/joic-2022-annualreport.pdf

